
AMA CHARTER 534 
June Board Of Directors Meeting 
June 24, 2021 

 

 

President Bruce Tharpe opened the meeting at 7:05 at the Senior Center with 8 Board members 
present. Bruce welcomed the newly elected Board members at large; John Gaines, Jerry Stinson and 
Babe Caltabiano.  Eric Kirby read the minutes from the June 8 General Membership meeting and there 
were no corrections or additions. 

Old Business: 

Aviation Summer Camp 
Art Kelly said that the promotion for the Aviation Camp had gone out and registrations were due to 
happen on Monday, June 28. Rob Merriman said the promotion had been through Al�[�•���,�}�����]���•�U���š�Z�������}�Ç��
�^���}�µ�š�•�����v�����š�Á�}���,�}�u�����^���Z�}�}�o�����P�Œ�}�µ�‰�•�[���•�}���]���o���u�����]�����‰���P���•�X�� 

Dust Control For Entry Road 
Scott Hudson reiterated that the County was unable to provide that service this year as their budget was 
already spent. He had one estimate for $1,787 that could be done by July 2 and would go all the way 
from the entry gate to the covered pit area, and also around the driveway in front of the gate into Agate 
�>���l�����~�í�î�[���y���X�ï���u�]�o���•�•�X���/�š���Á�}�µ�o�������������v�����v�v�µ���o���š�Œ�����š�u���v�š�X�����Œ�š�����•�l�����������}�µ�š���Œ���u���]�v�]�v�P���Œ�µ�v�Á���Ç���u���]�v�š���vance 
and Scott indicated that both the crack repair and overall sealing should be done. Costs last time were 
$1,300 and $5,000 respectively. The general response was that the dust control was too much money to 
spend right now. 

More Old Business 
Rob Merriman updated everyone that as requested at a previous Board Meeting, he had obtained his 
���D�����&�o�]�P�Z�š���/�v�•�š�Œ�µ���š�}�Œ���Œ���š�]�v�P�����v�����Á���•���}�Œ�P���v�]�Ì�]�v�P���š�Z�������o�µ���[�•���š�Œ���]�v���Œ�����‹�µ�]�‰�u���v�š�����v�����Œ�����Œ�µ�]�š�]�v�P���v���Á���š�Œ���]�v�]�v�P��
pilots for the club. 

 

New Business: 
FAA Knowledge Test 
Bruce updated everyone that he had completed the newly required FAA online test and that it was a 
simple thing to do. He recommended our members complete it to be in compliance. Scott also had 
taken it and agreed it was easy to complete. 


